
Announcements for Monday, Jan. 6, Math 1553

I Please read the syllabus carefully.

I Before Friday at 11:59 PM, do the Warmup homework on
Webwork (Canvas → Assignments → Webwork).
The Warmup will not be graded : its purpose is to make sure
you can log in to Webwork and submit answers.

I Enroll in Piazza (link on Canvas) using the email
“(Your GT login)@gatech.edu”.

I Bring your smartphone or laptop to class in the future to
answer Piazza polls. If you don’t have one, just let me know
via email and we can work out an alternate arrangement. All
that matters is participation, not correctness of the answer.


